
Apply now! Kyoto Summer Program 2022 (Online) 
 
Dear Students, 
 
The Office of Academic Links is pleased to announce that the application for “Kyoto Summer 
Program 2022 (Online)” starts now 29 May 2022.  The programme includes real time online 
lectures and language classes, virtual fieldtrip and cultural experiences, and Japanese 
language classes at five levels.  Tuition fee is not required for selected CUHK students.   
 
All local undergraduate students who have completed at least two academic terms of study 
at CUHK (except final year students) prior to participation in Kyoto Summer Program 2022 
are welcome to apply.  Please refer to the flyer for more information. Interested students 
please complete and submit a webform here. Shortlisted candidates will be invited to 
attend an interview via zoom on 6 June 2022 (Monday). 
 
Should you have any enquiry about the programme, please feel free to contact us on 3943-
7597 or email at iasp@cuhk.edu.hk. 
 
Best regards, 
Office of Academic Links 
The Chinese University of Hong Kong 
 

https://gocuhk-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/francesso_cuhk_edu_hk/EZUpgeeEPeBOqBBmYP5gkhIBC2dng1Sg5YXK1snVqjSlNg?e=TtVBak
https://cloud.itsc.cuhk.edu.hk/webform/view.php?id=13649776&done=1
mailto:iasp@cuhk.edu.hk

